
Casa Grande Union High School's Graduation Ceremony is Tuesday, May 23. 

Students and parents need to be aware of the following: 

1. All gates to the school will be locked until 6:00 P.M. 

2. Graduates are to enter campus through the Transportation entrance and park in 
the Bus Yard. That entrance will be open at 5:30 P.M. for graduates only. 

3. THERE IS ABSOLUTELY NO DROP-OFF ON TREKELL ROAD AT ANY TIME 
TUESDAY NIGHT FOR ANYONE.  Those who stop on Trekell and/or in front of the main gate 
to drop off students or guests may be subject to a police citation. 

4. Visitor Parking Entrance (the west parking lot) - At 6:00 P.M., access will be available using 
only the Trekell Road entrance. JROTC will flag motorists in and direct them to their parking 
location. There will be handicapped parking designated. All parking is on a first-come, first-serve 
basis. 

5. Overflow Parking will be at the Mormon Church located on the Northwest corner of 
McCartney and Trekell Road. 

6. Additional Overflow Parking will be in the dirt lot to the south of campus. 

7. Guests are asked to treat the ceremony with appropriate dignity. Balloons, outside food, and 
beverages are prohibited in the football stadium. Single unopened bottles of water will be 
allowed. The attention should be on the graduates and not on the people in the audience. 
Applause is appropriate, but common courtesy needs to be displayed so every graduate’s name is 
heard. Noisemakers are both distracting and disrespectful. Spectators are expected to be seated in 
the bleachers throughout the ceremony. Guests may sit on either the East side (visitor’s side) or 
West side (home side) of the bleachers.   

8. Re-entry to the event will not be permitted under any circumstance. 

Questions? Please contact Casa Grande Union High School. 


